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4, July 14,1988.
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Docket No. 50-298

Mr. George A. Trevors, Division
Manager - Nuclear Support

Nebraska Public Power District
Post Office Box 499
Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Dear Mr. Trevors:

SUBJECT: COOPER NUCLEAR STATION DCRDR REVIEW
SCHEDULE CHANGE (TAC N0. 65504)

In the June 2, 1987 letter forwarding our Detailed Control Room Design Review
Safety Evaluation Report Supplement No. 2 we stated that we anticipate receiving
your DCRDR Summary Report Supplement No. 3 within 60 days following completion
of the next (1998) refueling outage.

It is the staff's request that your next DCRDR supplement reflect the
modifications to be performed during the 1989 outage in addition to those of
the 1988 outage. .Accordingly, you should postpone the Supplement No. 3
submittal until 60 days following completion of the 1989 outage.

If you have any questions please contact me at 301-492-1336.

Sincerely,

/s/

William 0. Long, Project Manager
Project Directorate - IV
Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV,

V and Special Projects

cc: See next page
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In the June 2, 1987 letter forwarding our Detailed Control Room Design Review
Safety Evaluation Report Supplement No. 2 we stated that we anticipate receiving
your 9CRDR Sumary Report Supplement No. 3 within 60 days following completion
of the next (1988) refueling outage.
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Mr. George A. Trevers
Nebraska Public Power District C00per Nuclear Station

cc:
Mr. G. D. Watson, General Counsel
Nebraska Public Power District
P. O. Box 499
Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Cooper Nuclear Station
ATTN: Mr. Guy R. Horn, Division

-Manager of Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 98
Brownville, Nebraska 68321

Dennis Grams, Director
Nebraska Department of Environmental

Control
P. O. Box 98922
Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-8922

Mr. Larry Bohlken, Chairman
Nemaha County Board of Comissioners
Nemaha County Courthouse
182a N Street
Auburn, Nebraska 68305

Senior Resident Inspector I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission |P. O. Box 218 I

Brownville, Nebraska 68321

Regional Administrator, Region IV IU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive Suite 10C0
Arlington, Texas 76011

Mr. Harold Borchart, Director
Division of Radiological Health
Department of Health
301 Centennial Mall, South
P. O. Box 95007
Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-5007
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